
  

Gaelscoil na mBeann / Naíscoil na mBeann  

Seoladh:  127A Bóthar Chaisleán Nua, Cill Chaoil, Co. an Dúin, BT34 4NL  

Guthán:  028 41258418 

10ú Samhain 2023– 10th November 2023 

Dátaí don Dialann/ Dates for your diary 
 

 

 

 

 

16/11/2023- Scoil druidte/ School closed for all children, non-teaching staff strike 

action (Please see letter attached for further information) 

 

29/11/2023- Leath-lae scoile fá choinne cruinnithe 

tuismitheora/ ½ day for Parent 

Teacher meetings 

 

07/12/2023- Seirbhís Carúil na Nollag/ Christmas Carol Service 

@ 6:00pm, school  grounds 

 

14/12/2023- Lá Oscailte Ghaelscoil agus Naíscoil na mBeann/ 

Gaelscoil and Naíscoil na mBeann Open Day @ 12:00pm- 3:30pm  

 

Seirbhís an tSolais/ Service of light (Rang 7): TBC 

 

Service of Enrolment (Rang 3 & 4): Wednesday, 24th January, 2024 @10:00am, in school 

An Chéad Fhaoistin/ First Confessions (Rang 3): Wednesday, 6th March 

2024 @ 12:00pm, Massforth 

 

An Chéad Chomaoineach/ First Holy Communion (Rang 4): 

Saturday, 11th May, 2024 @11:00am, Massforth 

 

Cóineartú/ Confirmation (Rang 7):Tuesday, 16th April 2024 @ 1:00pm, Our 

Lady of the Assumption Church, Newcastle 



  

Gaelscoil na mBeann / Naíscoil na mBeann  

Seoladh:  127A Bóthar Chaisleán Nua, Cill Chaoil, Co. an Dúin, BT34 4NL  

Guthán:  028 41258418 

Seirbhís Carúil- 07/12/2023 
Although our Carol Service in Kilkeel town centre was a roaring 

success last year, we have decided that due to parking issues as 

well as a lack of available bathroom facilities, we will host our 

carol service on school grounds on Thursday, 7th December at 

6:00pm. Táimid ag dúil go mór le gach duine agaibh a fheiceáil 

ann! We look forward to seeing you all there! 

 

Lá Oscailte/ Open Day- 14/12/2023 
Ar an 14ú Nollaig, cuirfidh muid fáilte roimh teaghlaigh a bhfuil suim acu sa 

Ghaelscolaíocht agus sa scoil s’againn cuairt a thabhairt ar an scoil le ceisteanna a chur 

agus lenár suíomh a fheiceáil. Scaipigí an scéal le bhur dtoil! 

On the 14th December, we will welcome families with an interest in Irish-Medium education 

and in our school to visit the school and see our site and facilities. Please spread the word! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cairde na mBeann – Friends of the School  

If anyone has any unwanted Christmas jumpers or hats that 

they would like to donate to Cairde na mBeann’s upcoming 

fundraising event, can you please send them in with your 

child(ren) next week. GRMA 


